
In Community Education’s Adult Lifelong Learning program, we believe in  

pursuing continual improvement as an effort to offer new, dynamic  

opportunities for adults in our community. Here are a few new opportunities 

that have been very successful this fall and winter:  

New opportunities find success 

 

Positive Happenings 

Adult Lifelong Learning 

A P R I L  2 0 1 7  F L A S  C O M M U N I T Y  E D U C A T I O N  

F U N  S T A T S :  

Course evaluation  

highlights from fall 2016 

Adult Lifelong Learning 

classes: 

 96% of participants rate 

value of the class as good 

or excellent.  

 99% of participants rate 

quality of instructor as 

good or excellent. 

Social Paint Night and Painting Buddies with Tree Croyle Johnson  
Tree guides participants through the creation of the featured painting in a  

relaxed, welcoming atmosphere. Creativity, fun and mess-making are  

encouraged!  

 
Message from Tree Croyle Johnson: 

My experience with the Community Ed program has been great!  The  

advertising is really effective and classes have a lot of promotion thanks to the 

catalog, website and emails. People are learning about the Hallberg Center for 

the Arts and the partnership has been really successful. 

 

Stained Glass - Beginner and Advanced with Lisa Schwartz 
Lisa provides instruction in creating stained glass pieces for beginners and  

advanced participants. She teaches both copper foil and leaded glass techniques 

to help people create beautiful pieces for their homes. 

 
Message from Lisa Schwartz: 

It has been surprisingly rewarding and educational to share my years of  

experience with people in my community. My students amaze and inspire me 

with the projects they tackle. Their enthusiasm has renewed my love for the 

work. Much thanks goes to the Community Ed staff for all the work they do to 

make these programs possible. 

 

Co-ed Volleyball League 
Seven teams participated in the first Co-ed Volleyball League this winter. 

While matches were competitive, the focus was on fun as teams competed to 

get their name on the FLASCE Co-ed Volleyball League trophy.  

 
 
For more information about these or other opportunities offered through  

Adult Lifelong Learning, please contact: 

 
Laurie Drolson    Kyle Young 

Secondary Youth &    Secondary Youth &  

Adult Programs Coordinator        Adult Programs Planner   

Ldrolson@flaschools.org  Kyoung@flaschools.org  

(651) 982-8334    (651) 982-8328              


